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In our core story ‘The Journey’ this half term, a boat broke free 
and sailed away on a magical journey. It slipped from the boy’s 
grasp as he sadly watched it disappear from view. In response to 
the story the children were involved in several activities to 
recreate the story. One of these activities was to litter pick in our 
local area. 



 

  

 The children all 
wore gloves and 
carried a grabber 
ready to collect any 
rubbish they found 
on the paths around 
nursery. 



 

  



 

  

 The children 
collected lots of 
rubbish with 
their grabbers. 
They put the 
rubbish in a 
large plastic bag 
which we put in 
the big bin in 
nursery. 



 

  



 

  



 

  

 Some of the children litter picked on the path next to nursery and 
other children along Airedale Road. They found lots of rubbish 
which included plastic bottles, paper and glass.  



 

  



 

  



 

 Can you see all the 
rubbish we collected 
whilst out litter picking 
with the children? 


